

Walderslade Girls' School

Mrs L Campbell BA (Hons), MA Ed, NPQH Headteacher Bradfields Avenue, Chatham, Kent, ME5 OLE

Tel:

01634 861596

Email:

wgsoffice@sflt.org.uk

www.sflt.org.uk/waldersladegirls

November 27 2023

Dear Parent/Carer,

FSM over the December Break

We are pleased to confirm that the council will again be providing a voucher to parents/carers for each eligible benefits related free school meal child over the December Half term. The vouchers will again be provided via Edenred and will be £25 per eligible child for the break.

In preparation for receiving your voucher e-codes, please see below some very important information which will hopefully be of help to you.

Vouchers are being provided by Medway Council to cover the break and will be emailed to you from Edenred using noreply@edenred.com.

Please note that the voucher is for December half term only, you must redeem your 16-digit code by using this website www.selectyourcompliment.co.uk/grocery.

Further information can be found by visiting the below link:

https://www.edenred.co.uk/reward-recipients/Free-School-Meal-Vouchers/

If you have any problems redeeming your voucher over December Half term, please email freeschoolmealsparentscarers@edenred.com. This will be the most efficient route for resolving queries.

Kind regards,

Mrs L Campbell

Headteacher





andreu





